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The 11th Street Private Limited fined $16,000 for illegally processing and storing 

seafood products in unlicensed premises 

 

              The 11th Street Private Limited, a seafood supplier, was fined $16,000 by the 

Court today for illegally processing and storing seafood products in unlicensed premises. 

 

2          In a targeted operation on 27 October 2022, SFA uncovered an illegal seafood 

processing facility operating out of a landed residential property at 9 Toh Avenue. 

Investigations revealed that 11th Street Pte Ltd had used the residential premises to 

operate a processing establishment without a license. Seafood items, such as Batang 

Fish, Red Grouper fish and prawns, weighing approximately 2.4 tonnes, were seized.  

 

 
Approximately 2.4 tonnes of raw seafood items were seized. (Photo: SFA) 

 

 

3          Illegal processing and storage of meat and fish at unlicensed facilities poses a 

food safety risk. In Singapore, all meat and/or fish processing facilities and all storage 

facilities for meat and/or seafood products must be licensed, and are required to meet 

SFA’s requirements and food safety standards. These licensed establishments are also 

routinely inspected by SFA. SFA will continue to step up enforcement checks to ensure 

safe food for all. Offenders who illegally process meat and fish shall be liable on 

conviction to a fine not exceeding $10,000 or to imprisonment for a term not exceeding 

12 months, or both. Offenders who are in possession of meat and/or fish products stored 

in an unlicensed processing establishment shall be liable on conviction to a maximum 

fine of $50,000 or imprisonment for a term not exceeding two years or to both,. 
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4        Members of the public with information on such illegal activities is requested to 

provide feedback via our online feedback form (www.sfa.gov.sg/feedback) with details 

for our follow-up investigations. All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

 

Issued by the Singapore Food Agency 

8 Nov 2023 

 


